

Forest Lake Area Children's Fund, Inc. Positive Happenings – January 2015

Forest Lake Area Children's Fund, Inc. has been providing children in Forest Lake Area Schools with **new winter outerwear since 1987**. Community Education is happy to partner with the Forest Lake Area Children's Fund, Inc. to help them achieve this excellent mission! New this year, we provided snow pants!

Total Clothing Items Distributed in 2014-2015

Coats - 252

Boots - 251

Snow pants - 175

Hats and gloves were given to each student who received a coat.

- We are very thankful for the generosity of school staff during the annual Forest Lake Area Schools Employee Giving Campaign.
- This year we also received financial support and/or clothing donations from: Hosanna Lutheran Church's "Kingdom Assignment Coat Drive", Forest Lake Masons, Ottomeyer Clinic, Dance Factory, St. Peter Church Christmas Giving Tree and student Advent fundraiser, WABA and Polaris.
- The Forest Lake Senior Center partners with us to provide space for our inventory and packing sessions.
- Community Education is happy to coordinate the work and the dedicated community volunteers on the board put in many hours each season to make sure our area children stay warm.

Officers:

Chairperson – Julie Ohman Vice Chairman – Cliff Buchan Treasurer – Virginia Hartmann Secretary – Dan Poepard Board of Directors:
Mike Conway
Dick Johnson
Marlene Nelson
Scott Urness

